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The OLLI at SBU Program will be Conducted
Completely Virtual this Fall!

"In recent weeks many members and workshop leaders have expressed their
concerns about the Covid-19 pandemic, and have opted to switch their workshop
modalities from in-person to virtual, or in some cases cancel completely. In
addition, new Covid-19 guidance and protocols have been instituted to ensure the
safety of the SBU Campus community.

Using the information provided to us and taking all circumstances into
consideration, a collaborative decision was made for the OLLI at SBU program.
Based on a unanimous vote from the OLLI Advisory Board along with the support of
the OLLI Program Director, the OLLI at SBU program will be conducted completely
virtual for the Fall 2021 semester.

Stony Brook University completely supports the OLLI at SBU program, be it in
person or virtual. SBU created protocols and guidance that all students, staff,
faculty and OLLI members need to adhere to in order to keep our campus
community safe... "

Click the RED button below to view the complete update.

Thank you for your continued support of the OLLI at SBU Program!
We are so excited to see you virtually this Fall!

Click Here to Read
More

Updates on OLLI at SBU Fall 2021 Semester will be included on the website, via email and in the
"What's Happening Newsletter".

OLLI at SBU Membership & Workshop Registration
Will Begin On Monday 8/23!

Below please click the button to view the updated OLLI workshop
schedule.

Detailed information to come via email next week on the registration process and more!

Fall 2021 Workshop Schedule



Upcoming OLLI at SBU Committee Meetings

SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE
MEETING
Mon, 8/30/21 at 10am
Meeting ID: 989 9895 8363
Passcode: 489503

Join Meeting

Come and Express Your Concerns and Questions

​Regarding the Virtual Semester �

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Fri, 9/10/21 at 2pm
Meeting ID: 967 6508 4840
Passcode: 09102021

Join Meeting

All committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome you
​to join us and get involved in all that OLLI has to offer!

*SAVE THE DATE*

VIRTUAL NEW
MEMBER ORIENTATION

Wednesday
9/1/21

10:00 am

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP LEADER
TRAINING
Thursday
9/2/21
9:00 am

SHARE OLLI WITH YOUR FRIENDS! ​
Send them an invitation to join our mailing list and start
receiving OLLI information and updates.

Share OLLI



Read SBU News

Read about SBU Film
Festival

Current & Upcoming
Exhibitions

Picasso in P0llock
Exhibition

SBU COGNITIVE AGING
AND MEMORY LAB

Participate in a Psychology
Research Study

ATTEND CULPER SPY RING
EVENTS IN SETAUKET!

The Culper Ring was a network of spies
active during the American

Revolutionary War, in 1778 during the
British occupation of New York City.

More Information About
the Culper Spy Ring

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu



Learn More About the OLLI at SBU Program

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on
the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912



Cell Phone Numbers Liz (631) 356-3725

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University
S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences
Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304
(631) 632-6554
E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu
www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website


